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To members of the Senate committee on Education" 

    I strongly oppose SB854. We need our children to receive an education that goes 

back to focusing on the basics of reading, writing, math and critical thinking. We do 

not need them to be indoctrinated into the questionable science of climate change.  

Please let this be a matter to be decided on by local school boards with parental 

input.  Our schools need to start teaching our children so that they can actually learn 

to read, do math and have a basis in actual facts so that they will be able to make 

responsible, well thought out decisions when they reach adulthood.  By then, ideas 

on how to solve present day problems will probably have changed as well as the 

actual problems.  The problem at this time is that our students are failing in the 

basics. 


